
June 5, 2015 –  

SEC corrects web information 

Editor, 

Socorro Electric Cooperative’s accuracy of its website material is the highest priority of the cooperative. The 

letter to the editor in May 21, 2015, edition of El Defensor Chieftain, titled “SEC has good news for seniors” 

was taken from SEC Frequently Asked Questions. 

Unfortunately, inaccurate material regarding early retirement of patronage capital credits was posted on our 

website. This procedure has never been in accordance with previous or current bylaws, policies or practices 

with regards to the retirement of patronage capital credits. 

We apologize for the misunderstanding and will continue to strive to keep our website with the most current and 

accurate information. 

Socorro Electric Cooperative staff and manager 

 


